
Dear Dr. Wickersheimer, 
Thanks for the su~gestion a. bout the Dean of the Medical .t<·a.culty of Montpellier and the Dean of the Medical Faculty at Beyrouth and the Director of Oriental languages in Paris. I will get you later to write to them officia.llly. Your election as honorary member to our Section went through the General Council of the Society la.t week. About my secretary - the question is whether hewow:ld not do better to go to the SJ.m.mer school at Lille. Do you know anybody there who could send us information a. bout the SJ.nt'11er school? 

July 27 1914 

Dr. Wickersheimer, 
16, Pue Buona.pa.rte, 

Paris. 
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